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1. Oral History Queensland Annual General Meeting 
2. NOHANZ biennial conference “Tell me more:  Sharing our Stories” 
3. Call for Papers – Oral History Australia National Conference 
4. History Queensland August Newsletter 
5. SEQ Small Museums Conference 
6. Renewal Fees Due 

Hello Oral History Queensland members, here is your eighth e-Bulletin for 2016.  It is a few 
days early as I’m going to be away for a week.  My husband, Terry, is off to Fraser Island 
for some much anticipated R&R away from looking after me.  I’ll be staying with my sister 
which I’m looking forward to.  
 
If you have any information to share in our e-Bulletin, we would love to receive it.  You can 
send it to me at mulligan53@iinet.net.au and use OHQ E-Bulletin in the subject line.  If you 
have an event coming up, let me know as soon as you can to ensure it gets in the e-
Bulletin on time.  The editor reserves the right not to publish if any information is judged to 
be inappropriate.  Please visit our web site: www.ohq.org.au and “Like” our Facebook 
page.  I’m pleased to say the number of Likes is growing steadily.  Also check our Blog 
which is updated weekly with stories related to oral history.  Feel free to add a comment.  
Any feedback is very welcome.   
Suzanne Mulligan 

 
1.  Oral History Queensland Annual General Meeting 
 
We are having our AGM at 10.00 am on Saturday 17 September 2016 in Room 4D, 4th 
Floor, State Library of Queensland.  This is always a great opportunity to talk about your 
projects.  Making connections at the AGM can be valuable for your own work.  Please email 
me at mulligan53@iinet.net.au to tell me whether you are coming.  All executive positions 
are vacated and everyone then has the opportunity to nominate for President, Treasurer, 
Secretary.  I hope to see lots of you there as it’s always a fun meeting.   
 
 
2.  NOHANZ biennial conference “Tell me more: Sharing our Stories” 
 
The New Zealand Oral History Conference will be held in Christchurch in October 2016.  
Note – Earlybird has been extended to 31 August 2016.  Click here for more information.  
See poster for tours here. 
 
 
3.  Call for Papers – Oral History Australia National Conference 
 
The next Oral History Australia National Conference will be held in Sydney in September 
2017.  For more information click here. 
 
 

mailto:mulligan53@iinet.net.au
http://www.ohq.org.au/
mailto:mulligan53@iinet.net.au
http://www.oralhistory.org.nz/
http://www.ohq.org.au/blogs/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/Christchurch-rebuild-flyer.pdf
http://www.ohq.org.au/blogs/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/Oral-History-nat-conference-Sydney-CFP.pdf
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4.  History Queensland August Newsletter 
 
Oral History Queensland is a member of History Queensland.  Read their August newsletter 
here.   
 
 
5.  SEQ Small Museums Conference 
 
The Conference will be held at Brolga Theatre, Maryborough, Qld from 7 to 9 October 2016. 
Cost: Earlybird registration $155, Conference Dinner  $50.  Earlybird registration closes 12 
August 2016.  For more information, click here. 
 
 
6.  Renewal fees due 
 
Fees for renewal of memberships were due on 1 July 2016 and those who are due to pay 
will have received an invoice from our Treasurer.  There are still some members who have 
not yet paid.  We hope to hear from you soon.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“One lives in the hope of becoming a memory”  Antonio Porchia [from 
GoodReads Quotes] 

http://www.ohq.org.au/blogs/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/2016-Aug-HQ-News-003.pdf
http://www.ourfrasercoast.com.au/small-museums-conference

